
Parish Nature Warden Scheme. (PNWS) 

February 2021, Monthly report. 

Number of bags of litter picked 4 bin bags  

Comments:                  7 facemasks 

Number of home / land owners discussed PNWS  2  (all receptive) via email 

NB 3rd Lockdown 
Communications 

Discussion with land owner of change of land use, and changes to make more space for 
nature to contact after lockdown to arrange site visit. 

Information from Woodland Trust about current offerings for landowners, for hedge packs 
and woodland creation packs. 

Contacted Devon Ash dieback resilience forum re parish leaflet 

‘Meeting’ with Jenny Miles, Ide’s new Wildlife Warden, to discuss our scheme and 
connectivity between parishes 

Signed up to Devon Local Nature Partnership, ‘Naturally Healthy Forum’. 

Poll live on Longdown website re CIL payment and possibilities of funding for Cutteridge 
Wood bridle path and enhancing the woodland space near village hall and opportunities for 
nature enrichment amongst other options for funding… awaiting results. 
Mapping 

Explored ways of overlapping map data and marking out polygons for woodland cover 

Wildlife monitoring projects: 

  Frogspawn seen in North Wood, 21st February 2021 

 

 

 

 

ACTIONS and Points for discussion at PC Meeting  

Cutteridge Wood bridle path                                 

To develop info leaflet from Devon Ash dieback resilience forum 
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